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Membership Meeting 

 
 
The annual membership meeting is scheduled for January 8th, 2024 in the conference 
room of the Pony Baseball headquarters building – located at 1951 Pony Place, 
Washington, PA. 15301. The meeting will start promptly at 7:00 pm. Members are 
encouraged to attend. 
The meeting will be about the club’s events from the last year, the financials of the club, 
events for the coming year and the elections of the club Executive Board members.  
The following board members terms are up and have agreed to remain on the board: 
Tim, Jamie, Tom, Rich, Brent, Jim & Judy Yagello. 
Don Cunningham is resigning from the board. We will have 2 open board positions.  
If you are interested in being a Board member, contact any of the current Board 
members for details.  
This election is for the board members to the Board. The election of officers will be at 
the February board meeting.  
                   

http://www.washingtoncruisers.com/


President’s Message 
 
As another year draws to a close, I would like to again thank everyone who attended 
our cruises.  We were able to donate $3,500 this year to the Ronald McDonald House 
Charities.  I met with Jason, the manager of the McDonald’s on Race Track Road, 
they are happy for us to return for the 2024 Cruise season.  
Merry Christmas and a Happy and Healthy New Year!!                    

                                                                          Tim 
 

Super Cruise 
 
We have been in contact with the Washington Crown Center about holding our Super 
Cruise there again in August. As of now we are good to go, unless something comes up 
with being able to use the lot. We will keep you updated in future newsletters.  
We also will be collecting donations again for the Chinese Auction. If you have any 
unwanted, new item you would like to donated for our Chinese Auction, contact any 
board member. Maybe a Christmas gift you will never use, or have something lying 
around the house. Or maybe you can help with getting an item sponsored from a 
business. Any help will be greatly appreciated. 
 
 

2024 Membership Dues 
 

 
If you have sent in your 2024 dues, Thank-you. If you have not, this will be your last 
newsletter unless you send them in by January 31st, 2024. 
As always, the dues for current returning members are only $20.00. After January 31st 
they are $25.00 to rejoin. 
To keep your information up to date, Please fill out and return the form at the end of 
the newsletter!  
 
 

Calendar of events 2024 
 

January 
Jan. 8th, …………………..Membership meeting @ Pony baseball headquarters, 7:00 pm 
Jan. 19-21st,..World of Wheels Car Show@ David L. Lawrence Conv. Center, Pittsburgh 
 
 

 

 
 
         
 

Tentative dates for McDonald’s Cruise 
2024 

May 4 & 18                           Aug. 10 & 24 
June 1, 15 & 29                    Sept. 7 & 21 
July 13 & 27                          Oct. 5 

Tentative date for   

Super Cruise 

August 4th, 2024  



Membership Dues $20.00 (by Jan. 31st, 2024) 
 
 
 

NAME(S) ___________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
ADDRESS__________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
CITY- ZIP CODE_______________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Phone # ____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
How would you like to receive your newsletter, home address or email? ___________ 
 
 
Email address _________________________________________________ 
 
 
Do you wish to receive a membership card(s)? ___________________ 
 
 
Make check payable to: Washington Cruisers 
 
Mail to: Jamie Leichty 
             980 Thomas 84 Rd., 
             Eighty Four, PA 15330 
 

 


